
 

Main Studios 
13ox 1060 

Hibbing, Minnesota 55746 

April 26, 1977 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnut Port, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

With Studios in Hibbing & Grand Rapids 

Hibbing (218) 262-4545 
Virginia (218) 749-3000 
Grand Rapids (218) 326-9000 

Thank you for your acknowledgement of reception of WKKQ 
on Monday, April 11, 1977. Your account of our pro- 
gramming is quite accurate. Normally, we are a daytime 
only station; but because of the fire emergency in our 
area at the time, we were given special permission from 
the F.C.C. to continue programming all through the night. 
We were broadcasting with our full 5000 watts non -direc- 
tional power. 

We have applied to the F.C.C. to change our frequency to 
1080 Khz and increase our operating power to 10,000 watts 
full time. We expect this to be in operation by the end 
of this year, so look for us then. Best of luck to you, 
and keep DX'in. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Y nchek 
Chief Engineer 
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